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Mr Trevor Carter 

Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council 

Civic Offices 

Merrial Street 

Newcastle-under-Lyme 

ST5 2AG 

 

Your Ref: 

 

Our Ref: PINS/M3455/429/4 

Date:  23 June 2009 

 
 

Dear Trevor 

 

 

NEWCASTLE UNDER LYME AND STOKE-ON-TRENT CORE SPATIAL 

STRATEGY DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT: FINAL REPORT   

 

Thank you for your letter of 22 June 2009, providing your comments in response 

to the fact check of the Inspector’s report on the Council’s Core Spatial Strategy 

DPD.  

 

The Inspector has corrected the errors that have arisen and made the 

amendments to the report, where appropriate and I enclose your final report, 

which I am copying to the Government Office for the West Midlands. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Bartosz Bartkowiak 

LDF Section  

 

CC Ray Colbourne at Government Office West Midlands 

 


